
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
I am, on behalf of the Broads Authority, responding to the consultation on the revised business plan 
from UK Power networks. (Eastern area) 
 
I am very pleased to see the commitment made by UK Power networks within the plan to continuing 
the support of “undergrounding Wires” projects . 
 
Over the considerable number of years the Authority has been involved with this type work with UK 
Power Networks they have consistently allocated resources to develop projects with the respective 
designated landscape areas.  This has been most welcome and we hope that this relationship can 
continue to be developed and enhanced. 
 
The business plan, does not do credit to the extent of the facilitation that the company provides in 
ensuring that the projects are developed and delivered through local community involvement. I 
believe that the process is worthy of mention in the plan. 
regards 
 
Lesley Marsden BA (Hons) Dip LA CMLI 
Landscape Officer 
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